
 

  

  

    

                              

 

 

 
 

      
 

         
       

       
  

 
      

        
 

 
        

      
   

 
          

         
      

 
      

   
 

           
      

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Tucson Unified School District 

Borton Magnet Elementary School 

Project Based Learning/Systems Thinking 

Phone: (520) 225-1000 Fax (520) 225-1001 

Eric Eulberg, Principal 

Dear Borton Magnet Elementary School Families 

We are pleased to notify you that in accordance with Every Student 
Succeeds Act, you have the right to request information regarding the 
professional qualifications of your child’s teacher. Specifically, you may 
request the following: 

● Whether the teacher has met State qualification and licensing 
criteria for the grade levels and subject areas in which the teacher 
provides instruction. 

● Whether the teacher is teaching under emergency or other 
provisional status through which State qualification or licensing 
criteria has been waived. 

● The baccalaureate degree major of the teacher and any other 
graduate certification or degree held by the teacher, and the field of 
discipline of the certification or degree. 

● Whether the child is provided services by paraprofessionals and, if 
so, their qualifications. 

If you would like to receive this information, please feel free to contact me 
at (520) 225-1000, and I will be happy to assist you. 

Sincerely, 

Principal 

Eric Eulberg 
Principal, Borton Magnet Elementary School 
700 E 22nd St. 
Tucson, AZ 85713 
520-225-1000 


